From: HJ

To: Field, Derek; Verbick, Jim
Subject: ALRC item 81582; 3859 east wash. Mayfair park requests deny of change
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 8:52:48 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi Jim, writing to you and the ALRC in regards to the proposed change of conditions for the

alcohol license issued 7/28/23 for 3859 East Washington Ave, Legistar item #81582 on the 1/17
ALRC agenda.

I am the Mayfair park neighborhood association president and on behalf of MPNA we are opposed
to this proposed change and have let the applicant know so.

This property is requesting to sell single serving alcohol and given its proximity to already high
density of homeless people dealing with alcohol abuse, the proximity to the currently being
developed low income housing, the proximity to other local liquor and beer selling establishments,
and the multiple problems per year associated with this immediate area (pan handling, issues in
local parks, etc...) MPNA would like to see this application for change denied.

Please let me know if you have any questions. | will be unable to attend the meeting this week
but wanted to make sure the opinion of MPNA was heard.

| have copied our alder also on email.
Sincerely, Hilton
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